
News Release Communiqué
Secretary of

State fo r
External Affairs

Secrétaire d'État
aux Affaires
extérieure s

No. 73 March 20, 199 1

VISIT OF THE CROWN PRINCE OF JORDA N

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the
Right Honourable Joe Clark, today announced a visit to
Canada by His Royal Highness Crown Prince Hassan bin Talal
of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan . His Royal Highness will
arrive on Thursday, March 21, 1991, for a one-day working
visit .

Crown Prince Hassan will call briefly on Prime
Minister Mulroney as well as having meetings with Mr . Clark .
The Crown Prince will depart Ottawa on Friday, March 22nd .

Crown Prince Hassan last visited Canada in 1987 .
Earlier this month in Amman, Jordan, Minister Clark reviewed
the latest developments in the Gulf region with King Hussein
as well as with the Crown Prince . Discussions in Canada
will cover bilateral concerns, the situation in the Middle
East, and post-hostilities planning .
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